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HONORABLE  MENTION  

Throughout the 2006-7 Lions Year, 
under the leadership of Web Master 
Lion Jason Zhang and Web Panelists 
Lion Anthony Cheung and Lion Simon 
Leung, the team put in much effort 
in revamping the Club’s old site.  In-
terested parties can now access their 
new site at www.sydchineselions.org. 
au to find out more details about the 
club such as  upcoming events, past 
events, humanitarian scholarships, 
awards, photo gallery, etc. 

At the 90th International 
Convention of Lions Clubs In-
ternational held in Chicago, 
USA in July 2007, the web 
site of the Lions Club of Syd-
ney Chinese Inc. received an 
Honorable Mention (first run-
ners up in LCI’s worldwide 
contest) for creativity in con-
tent and design.   
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team has now completed their 2007-
8 version of the web page.  It has 
now been formally launched and pub-
lished.  The team also hopes to enter 
the new page into the 2007-8 inter-
national contest. 
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On 16 September, the Web Team 
was presented the Certificate Award 
by Past International President J 
Frank Moore III in Sydney at a Lions 
function attended by its members and 
other Lions leaders. 
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in the 2006-7 Lions Year, the web 
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